October 1/2, 2022

SFirst °I'ime with °lI'he “Grove’?

Click here to fill out our digital Connect Card.

SNeed °Prayer?
Click here.

Online “Giving

Click here or text an amount to 843-21

‘BEING CHANGED BY GOD,



https://thegrove.cc/connectcard
https://thegrove.cc/prayer
https://thegrove.cc/give

ANXIETY &

DEPRESSION
PARENTING CLASSES

As a parent, have you ever asked
yourself these questions: "How do |
identify signs of anxiety and depression
in my child? If my child is experiencing
anxiety or depression, how can | support

and encourage my child?"

If you are seeking help in these areas,
join us on Sunday, October 16 at 10:30
AM in the Chapel. We will be discussing

practical ways to parent a child through

anxiety and depression.

CLICK HERE TO REGISTER



https://thegrove.cc/register

THE GROVE’S

PUMPKIN PATCH

Come on out to The Grove and enjoy the
fall weather on Friday, October 21!

The Grove's Pumpkin Patch is a
come-and-go event from 3 - 9 PM. Be a
part of the game playing, line dancing,
food purchasing, music listening, animal
petting, and of course, pumpkin picking!




CANDY

DONATIONS

The Grove will be a part of two
community events this fall. To help
make these events fun and to draw In
the community, we need your help
with the donation of candy!

Would you be willing to purchase a bag
or two? If you are able, please drop
them off at the Welcome Counters in
the North and South lobbies or at the
Church Office during the week.



Child

Dedication

OCTOBER 29

Children are a gift from God and for this
reason, we dedicate our children back to
Him. During the child dedication ceremony
the parents, or parent, come before God
and the church family and present the
child with thanksgiving before the Lord.

If you are interested in participating in this
ceremony on Saturday, October 29 at 3 PM,
please visit thegrove.cc/childdedication.

You can email Angie at
aleduc@thegrove.cc with any questions.

Chick Here

to learn more



https://thegrove.cc/childdedication

CLAS

Join us on Monday, October 31 for a golf
scramble tournament at Victoria Club in
Riverside. The Golf Classic serves as a
fundraiser for The Grove international treks
like the HANDS trek of 100 men to Belize in
February 2023. All participants will receive
the golf package which includes, mulligans,
throws, raffle tickets, move-up holes ($50

value), and all contests. Lunch and

refreshments will be provided at the course.
Check-in will begin at 7:30 AM with a putting
contest at 8 AM. Tee time is 9 AM and the
cost is $200 per person.



https://thegrove.cc/register

°David and “Goliath

1 Samuel 17

SDavid °Reynolds

Communication and High School Pastor
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